> CAP/GOWN
DISTRIBUTION

FRIDAY, MAY 15TH @ 2:00pm

*All seniors participating will meet in the teacher parking
lot at 2:00pm.

*“Promptly at 2:15pm, all students along with DCPD will
form a train and take one last trip through PHS (Students
will remain in their cars).

*Upon arriving to the stadium, students will make one
last trip around the track, and upon exiting, they will
receive their cap/gown.

*If you are a part of NHS or Cambridge, and want to
purchase a stole, please make sure to do so prior to May
10th. This can be done online through Acorn.

*It is imperative that all students remain in their cars for
the duration of the event.

*We are very excited to see everyone and trying to make
this a special event for our SENIORS!



